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We have passed the half way mark 

and the end of term is fast 

approaching! 

The children have already started 

looking at the features of a play 

and, in groups, will write their own. 

They will work on dialogues and 

writing direct speech, learning the 

correct punctuation. There will be a 

test at the end of the unit. We will 

then find out about a famous 

castaway, and learn how to write a 

recount, using chronological order. 

We will learn about modal verbs and 

adverbials of time. 

In Maths we will be revising 

multiplication; long, short and the 

grid method. Then we will be 

working with negative numbers. 

Next we have fractions, comparing 

them and adding them. We will also 

revise how to find the perimeter and 

area of regular shapes.  

In Science we have started to learn 

about ‘Plant Life Cycles’. We will 

learn the parts of flowers and their 

functions, as well as learning about 

pollination, fertilisation and the ideal 

conditions for germination. 

 

 

 

 

How were mountains formed? How 

do rivers affect the landscape? We 

are continuing to learn about the 

Earth and how it has been formed 

and then we will move on to ‘Water’, 

learning about this precious 

commodity.  

In History we will learn about the 

Greek language and how many of 

our words have Greek origins. We 

will learn about some of the famous 

people that lived so long ago. We will 

investigate the Ancient Olympic 

Games and find out how it inspired 

the Modern Olympic Games. What 

things are the same and which are 

different?         

 

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment. If we did not manage 

to meet last month, I will be 

arranging more meetings.  
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